
 2024  
RETURNS ARE DUE! 

ReporƟng Financial InsƟtuƟons are required under the CRS regulaƟons and 
FATCA regulaƟons to file electronic returns for the reporƟng calendar year 2024 

on or before 

χυÃ�ù φτφω 
For systems related enquiries and assistance, please contact the AEOI Portal Team at support.AEOI@gov.ai  

For all other enquiries, please contact  Anguilla.EOI@gov.ai or 1 (264) 497-2547 Ext. 1326. 

To file returns, access  the AEOI Portal at 

hƩp://eoitax.gov.ai 

Ministry of Finance  
InternaƟonal Tax Co-operaƟon Unit  


